
More than
230,000

people received food
assistance to date




88,516
students in 134

schools benefited
from teaching and

learning supplies



285,134
people benefited through
rehabilitated community
infrastructure and risk
reduction interventions

224
survivors received 
post rape care

2,314,729
livestock

vaccinated/treated 



Over 71
dipping sessions 
conducted 
 

40.2
kilometers of
damaged access
roads completed

3,255
households have
constructed latrines

22,027 
households
supported through
agricultural and
livestock inputs 

Highlights on
December Results

661,635
people provided with
basic health package
services and support




40,173
households have
restored access 
to water and
sanitation services

Capacity building
completed for  
2,843
village health
workers in 9
districts

92
classroom tents
distributed

64,418
school backpacks
distributed

400
Early Childhood

Development (ECD) kits
distributed

500
units of school-in-
a-box distributed

300
recreational kits

distributed

9,894
GBV survivors reached
through mobile OSC

1,359 survivors were
provided with transport
for higher level of care

10
Displacement
Tracking Matrix
surveys and
assessments
conducted

4,000
women and girls

received dignity kits

25
one on one sessions
conducted with TAs to
review DTM data and
inform ZIRP
programming

Rehabilitation works in 
6

 irrigation schemes 
completed

41.26
kilometers of

damaged access
roads under
construction



More than
230,000

people received food
assistance to date




88,516
students in 134

schools benefited
from teaching and

learning supplies



285,134
people benefited through
rehabilitated community
infrastructure and risk
reduction interventions

224
survivors received 
post rape care

2,314,729
livestock

vaccinated/treated 



Over 71
dipping sessions 
conducted 
 

40.2
kilometers of
damaged access
roads completed

3,255
households have
constructed latrines

22,027 
households
supported through
agricultural and
livestock inputs 

Highlights on
December Results

661,635
people provided with
basic health package
services and support




40,173
households have
restored access 
to water and
sanitation services

Capacity building
completed for  
2,843
village health
workers in 9
districts

92
classroom tents
distributed

64,418
school backpacks
distributed

400
Early Childhood

Development (ECD) kits
distributed

500
units of school-in-
a-box distributed

300
recreational kits

distributed

9,894
GBV survivors reached
through mobile OSC

1,359 survivors were
provided with transport
for higher level of care

10
Displacement
Tracking Matrix
surveys and
assessments
conducted

4,000
women and girls

received dignity kits

25
one on one sessions
conducted with TAs to
review DTM data and
inform ZIRP
programming

Rehabilitation works in 
6

 irrigation schemes 
completed

41.26
kilometers of

damaged access
roads under
construction


